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First name: Jim and Della

Last name: Cothern

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: Thank you for sending us a copy of your proposed Mud Creek Project. Della was fortunate in being

able to attend the public meeting at the West Fork Fire Hall as well as the tour of the proposed project. We find

the mailed report is excellent and we consider the proposed project as practical and a great benefit to the area.

Thank you.

 

Sincerely,

 

Jim and Della Cothern


